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        Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness 

   News Story of the week 

Staffing Updates 

As we approach the end of this term, we bid a fond farewell to Mrs 
Kerry Broadbent, who has worked as a Teaching Assistant at Sandi-
way for the last 16 years. Throughout her time with us, she has 
shaped and inspired countless lives and she will be greatly missed 
by both pupils and staff. We wish her the very best of luck in her 
future endeavours. 

Mrs Segrott will be leaving her office role but will continue to sup-
port us as our Club Rock Leader.  She will also be taking on a new 
role leading the after-school club at Hartford Primary.   

Mrs McNair will be working Mrs Foy until Mrs Sawicki returns.  I am 
sure that you will join me in thank-
ing Mrs Segrott for all of her hard 
work, care and dedication to our 
school over the years.  She will 
continue to be an invaluable mem-
ber of our team, and we wish her 
the very best for the future. 

Hot Chocolate Friday! 

Well done to  Ffion (Reception), Dorothy  (Y1),         
Khadijah (Y2), Fran (Y3), Thomas  (Y4), Sophie 
(Y5),  Sienna (Y6), Zac (Club), Charlie (Mr Ault) 
and Wilf (Office) who all won Headteacher 
awards last week. 

Weekly attendance   

w/c 25.11.24 

Reception— 96.24% 

Year 1 – 98.67%   Year 2—98% 

Year 3— 97.59%   Year 4—96.55% 

Year 5— 99%    Year 6— 88.8% 


